715 N. Harvey • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3080 • fax: 708.524.3047 • www.op97.org/whittier

September 19, 2012

Mr. Thomas Lesiowski 24 Iowa Oak Park, IL 60302

Dear Mr. Lesiowski,

Please accept our sincere appreciation for the industrial model Fellowes shredder for our office. The shredder is much appreciated by the Whittier office and staff and has already been put to good use.

Thank you for enriching our school by sharing your resources with the Whittier Community.

Sincerely,

Carol Young

Principal